
 

Direct and Online Ticket Sales Start Friday, 22 March 
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(SF, 21 March 2024) Starting tomorrow, Friday, 22 March, all remaining tickets 

for the coming season will be available for direct purchase by Festival guests. 

General ticket sales will be handled by the Ticket Office of the Salzburg Festival at 

Herbert-von-Karajan-Platz 11 in Salzburg as well as via www.salzburgerfestspiele.at. 

The interactive website allows customers to choose their preferred seats. 

 

During the 2024 Festival summer, the audience may choose among 172 

performances and 33 youth events over 44 days at 15 performance venues. 

 

Number and Price of Tickets in 2024 

For 2024, a total of 219,849 tickets has been issued.    

These are priced between € 5 and € 465. Approximately half of all tickets can be found 

in the lowest quarter of the price range, between € 5 and € 115. 

TICKET OFFICE of the Salzburg Festival 

Herbert-von-Karajan-Platz 11, 5020 Salzburg, Austria  

PO Box 140, 5010 Salzburg, Austria 

T +43.662.8045.500 

info@salzburgfestival.at 
 

http://www.salzburgerfestspiele.at/
mailto:info@salzburgfestival.at

